SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
APRIL 8, 2004

The Zoning Board of Appeals was called to order at 4:00 p.m. at the Township Hall.
This was a continuation of the March 18" Hearing for Maria Martinez, 6831 M-89.
Present: Tedd Oyler and Dayle Harrison

Absent: Bill Wester

The meeting was called so Ms Martinez would have time to go through the proper
procedure and present Mr Ellingsen with the proper paperwork. She did so.

After deliberation on the presented paperwork , it was determined that the expansion of
the non-conforming use would not substantially extend the probable duration of the non-
conforming use, and the enlargement would not interfere with the use of surrounding
properties.

Meeting adjourned at 4:15 p.m.




